
BOOSTER CLUB MEETING MINUTES  

November 16, 2016 

 
Present: M. Monagle, C. Allen, J. Albert, C. Hartnett, D. Erickson, K. Mackay, R. Crimmins, 

K, Maffeo, B. Caffelle, C. O’Connor, K. McNeil 

 

1. Minutes for October 2016 – Minutes were reviewed and approved. 

 

2.   Financials – Report was given and approved by the committee.  The CD has been drawn 

down as of Nov. 15 2016.  Volleyball team account is still high because waiting on 

invoices for the cookie event. 

 

3. Team Rep:  D. Ericson held his winter coaches meeting today (11/16/16) and also sent out 

a detailed email regarding the importance of communication with the Coach, Team Parent 

Rep and the Booster Committee. 

 

4. Corporate Fundraising:  J. Lodge has updated the list of Corporate Donations either 

renewed or new ones for this 2016/17 School Year.  We are almost at our target of 

$20,000.  D. Ericson is going to look into renewal for the City of Bos. Credit Union. 

 

5. Membership – There was a few more members joined over the last month.  J. Lodge will 

be mentioning membership at the hockey pre season meeting.  C.  Allen made a suggestion 

that maybe setting up a table at the first home game might get some new members. 

 

6 Concession Stand – No report 

 

7. Coaches Report:  B. Caffelle informed the group how well the fund me page is going 

towards raising monies towards the new matt.   

 

8. Bulldog Wear:  It was agreed that the old postcards will be used as a flyer with a sticker 

explaining how to order items.  Some T-Shirts will be ordered and for sale for the 

upcoming opening of the Fall Season. 

 

9. AD Update – Turf project is started and moving along quickly.  Gym floor started and 

looking well.  The C logo will be in the middle of the floor.  D. Ericson requesting $600 for 

basketball court time for tryouts/practices.  This was reviewed and approved.  The 

gymnastic coaches positions have been filled with Sean Reardon and Jenna Abbett.  Now 

there is openings at Varsity level for baseball and softball for the spring sports.  D. Ericson 

also discussed the purchase of the new matt for wrestling.  The cost of the matt is $12,600 

but with the Fund Me page, Boosters (motion to change amount from $5000 t0 $6500) this 

was approved.   

 

 

Next meeting is January 10, 2017 at 7pm 

 

 
 

 

 


